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EXTENSION OF TIME TO COMPLY WITH NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 
 
 
1. INTRODUCTION 

The board of directors (the “Directors” or the “Board”) of Alpha DX Group Limited (the 
“Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the notice of 
compliance issued by the Singapore Exchange Regulation (“SGX Regco”) on 10 March 
2022 (“Notice of Compliance”), 

Unless otherwise defined or the context requires, all terms used herein shall have the same 
meaning as defined in the Notice of Compliance. 

2. EXTENSION OF TIME 

 Pursuant to paragraph 5.2(b) of the Notice of Compliance, the Company is required to obtain 
and disclose explanations from each of Mr. Chang, Mr. Ng, Ms. Chew and Mr. Scheler 
(collectively, the “Former Directors”), disclosing reasons for each of their resignation by 16 
March 2022. 

 On 16 March 2022, the Company’s continuing sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance 
Pte. Ltd. (“Sponsor”) has made an application to the SGX Regco for an extension of time 
for the Company to comply with the requirements of paragraph 5.2(b) of the Notice of 
Compliance on the grounds that the Sponsor will require more time to obtain clarifications 
and detailed explanations from the Former Directors and where necessary, the Company, 
to ensure that the Company’s response announcement to the Notice of Compliance is in a 
better form for public disclosure. 

 In view of the need for the Sponsor to clarify certain information and facts and to obtain 
detailed explanation from the Former Directors, SGX Regco has, on 16 March 2022, granted 
the Company an extension of time to 25 March 2022 to comply with paragraph 5(b) of the 
Notice of Compliance. 

3. CAUTIONARY STATEMENT 

The Company will make further announcements to update shareholders on material 
developments, as and when necessary. Shareholders and potential investors of the 
Company are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements made by 
the Company carefully. Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised 
to refrain from taking any action with respect to their securities in the Company which may 
be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the 
Company. Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should consult their 
stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any 
doubt about the actions they should take. 

 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
ALPHA DX GROUP LIMITED 
 
Tan Wee Sin 
Company Secretary 
16 March 2022 
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This Announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate 
Finance Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility 
for the contents of this document, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 
made or reports contained in this document.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Ng Shi Qing, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, 
Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg. 
 
 


